



Our Lady's RC Primary School Garth Avenue, PERTH, PH1 2LG School Tel No: 01738 477570 School Fax: 01738 634259 Email: ourladys@pkc.gov.uk Website: www.ourladysperth.org.

Twitter: @ourladysRRS Headteacher: Lynne Mendes

Our ref LM/JB

Your ref

Date 24th April 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Primary 4 and P5

The children are being given the opportunity to visit The National Museum of Scotland, Edinburgh on Friday 17th May 2019. The children will be travelling by bus and will leave school at 9.15am. We will return to school by 3.25pm.

A packed lunch is required, as well as a water bottle and snack – no fizzy juice please. If you wish your child to have a school packed lunch, please contact the school office by Friday 10th May 2019.

The cost of this trip is has been calculated as follows:

Venue Cost: Free Entrance to Museum

Transport Costs: £400.00

£400 \div 53 = £7.55 Cost per child £7.55

This amount should be paid on parentpay on or before Monday 13th May 2019.

Further information regarding this trip will be issued closer to the trip but should you have any queries meantime, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

AMendes_

Mrs Lynne Mendes

Head Teacher